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SY2022 FFVP Operational Guidance

For SY2022 only, the USDA is providing certain program allowances to facilitate the FFVP under COVID-19 operations.  Additional information is available in USDA Memo SP19-2021 dated August 9, 2021.  Below is a summary of those allowances:


Who
· If a school is operating under SSO, any eligible child who comes to the site may receive the FFVP.
· If a school is delivering SSO meals to households, any child residing in the household is eligible for the FFVP.


What
· If a school is serving multiple days’ worth of meals at one time, it may also provide multiple servings of FFVP at one time.  The servings must reflect what would be served to the student during a regular school week.  A waiver is not required for this.
· Nutrition education is not required, but encouraged when possible.


When
· The FFVP may be served concurrently with another Child Nutrition Program meal service.
· The FFVP may be served outside of the regular school day.


Where
· The FFVP may be served to a child in a non-congregate setting, including curbside and home delivery.  A waiver is not required for this.


Waivers
· The USDA is allowing State Agencies to apply for the FFVP Parent/Guardian Pick-Up and Alternate Site Waivers.  The Georgia Department of Education is in the process of applying for these waivers.
· If your school(s) will require either waiver, please contact Mari Toyohara for additional assistance.



This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
1562 Twin Towers East | 205 Jesse Hill Jr Dr SE | Atlanta GA 30334

Page 1 of 2

image1.png
&
7 Fe Fuelmg %
orgi

F uture

Georgia Department of Education School Nutrition





